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April 25, 2021
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for a combined sewer overflow alert system to protect public health
and inform wastewater improvement needs on the Merrimack River in fiscal year 2022. The
entity to receive funding for this project is the Merrimack River Watershed Council, located at
60 Island Street, Suite 246, Lawrence, Massachusetts, 01840. The funding would be used for an
alert system that will predict when, where, at what concentration, and for how long sewage
overflows are occurring in the Merrimack River. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family
has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,
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Lori Trahan
Member of Congress
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